BILL GRAHAM

As Regional Chair and a friend, I would like to send my sincere
congratulations to you for recently being recognized by the Ministry of
Transportation as

PAVER OF THE YEAR.

This honour symbolizes Graham Bros. commitment to excellence in the
construction indistry.

You have achieved many accomplishments and received many accolades in
both business and sports, and are a strong supporter of your community.

We are proud to have you as a Business Owner and Community Steward in
the Region of Peel, and thank you for your many contributions.
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" Emil Kolb, Regional Chair
May 2010




